
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Wednesday is the last day of the first quarter. There will be no school for students on 

Thursday or Friday of this week. These are teacher workdays.    

 

All students will take benchmark assessments in reading and math on Monday and Tuesday of 

this week. Please make sure students are on time and rested.  

 

In last week’s Connect Ed message, I mentioned our upcoming student-led conference night. I 

gave the wrong date, however. The correct date is Tuesday, November 14th. Report cards will 

also be distributed at this event. We hope to see you all there.  

 

The boys’ volleyball team and girls’ soccer team will play on Monday at home against Kiser 

Middle School. The football team and cheerleaders will be in action on Wednesday at Southwest 

Middle School  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


